
My family and I own a beach house in Narragansett where my wife grow up. We can’t afford to 
pay for the house without renting it out part of the year and these new rental limits impact our 
ability to do that. We’d love to use it full time as our kids get older.  

I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. The town would rather have 
1,200 empty bedrooms than providing housing.  

Thank you for supporting. 

 

Ian Rosenblum  

45 Highland Ave 

Narragansett RI 02882 

 

 
 


